

Ref.: INTL/2015-16/053 May 23, 2016

The Principal Furen International School 345 Old Nelson Road Singapore 758692

Dear Principal,

International Undergraduate Student Admission at HKBU

Hong Kong Baptist University is an ideal place for qualified students from FIS pursuing undergraduate studies.

We are a fully government-funded university in Hong Kong. We have well-established and internationally recognized programmes across seven divisions – Faculty of Arts, School of Business, School of Chinese Medicine, School of Communication, Faculty of Science, Faculty of Social Sciences, and the Academy of Visual Arts. We use English as the medium of instruction for formal classroom teaching. We have professional, dedicated and caring faculty and staff members. We are located in the heart of the city.

Furthermore, Hong Kong Baptist University is truly committed to internationalization on cumpus. We welcome applications from FIS students. And we offer scholarships (which cover full tuition costs and basic living expenses) to selected outstanding students. All local and international qualifications (e.g. IB, SAT, GCE) are accepted for admission purposes at Hong Kong Baptist University.

Hong Kong is a cosmopolitan city, a major hub of Asia and the gateway between China and the western world. It is also considered one of the safest places in the world. To encourage international students to study in Hong Kong, the Hong Kong Government allows full-time, international degree-seeking students to take up part-time on-campus employment during the academic year and/or full-time employment during the summer months. Moreover, international fresh graduates will be granted a stay of 12 months and are free to take up any employment. We trust FIS students will welcome these employment opportunities in Hong Kong.

To make known this attractive study opportunity to FIS students, we will send you copies of our materials on a regular basis. Please display them on campus and distribute them to interested students. If you, your colleagues, and students have any questions about studying at Hong Kong Baptist University, please feel free to contact my colleague, Jennifer Chan, at email jelchan@hkbu.edu.hk or phone 1(852) 3411-5366.

Sincerely,

Peter Li

Director, International Office